Let's Solve

Dated: -16/6/2021

Letter of Appreciation for Good Service

We appreciate for the outstanding customer service provided by your service team at Mumbai.

Region

We are using below mentioned services since 2016 and we really commend the prompt services

provided by your service team.

1. Fire Alarm System
2. Fire Fighting System
3. VESDA

4. NOVEC

5. CCTV

We really pleased with the professional knowledge and skills of your service team. We must say
the correct and prompt support extended by your service team was appreciable.

We appreciate the way you have trained your team and the way they are following their duty
perfectly. Keep up the good work. Once again thank you for the good service

We wish the company a lot of success.

Thanks.

Name: Shyam Patil

(Senior Manager - Facilities & Administration)
Contact No.:9819962826
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